M ENDOCI NO NEPHELE BARRETT, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

b= CouNciL oF GOVERNMENTS Admiistraton:Sute B
(707) 463-1859

MCOG 525 South Main Street~Ukiah~California~95482 Transportation Planning: Suite G
www.mendocinocog.org (707) 234-3434

November 30, 2020

To: MCOG Board of Directors
From: Janet Orth, Deputy Director / CFO
Subject: Information Packet of December 7, 2020 Meeting - No Action Required

* kh k k kkkkkk k%

The following items are available.

1. NCRA Assessment Report — The long-awaited report to the Legislature, Assessment of the
North Coast Railroad Authority and Viability of a Great Redwood Trail, has been released. The
report is posted on the CalSTA website:
https://bit.ly/GreatRedwoodTrailReport

2. Gualala Downtown Streetscape Project — Virtual Public Meeting —Caltrans and MCOG
invite all interested to an online public meeting on January 14, 2021 from 5-7pm on the District 1
YouTube channel, with phone-in option available. More information:
https://dot.ca.gov/gualaladowntown
- Flyer attached




GUALALA DOWNTOWN STREESCAPE

PROJECT

Join us for a Virtual Public Meeting!

Caltrans and MCOG invite you to attend a virtual public meeting for the Gualala Downtown
Streetscape project on January 14,2021 from 5 to 7 p.m.

The project team has taken previous project comments and is working on a new alternative for
community consideration. A public online survey to gather input and comments about the new
project alternative will be available.

A preview of the meeting presentation will be available in mid-December on Caltrans District 1's
YouTube channel along with early access to the project’s online survey.

For those without Internet access, please call the project telephone number, 707-441-5930, for
more information.

> A presentation preview will be available on the District 1 YouTube channel
Mid-December, 2020

» Virtual Public Meeting
January 14,2021
5:00 PM - 7:00 PM

Online meeting attendance details will be announced on project website located
at: https.//dot.ca.gov/qualaladowntown

For more information about the upcoming virtual public meeting:
Email: gualaladowntown@dot.ca.gov
Phone: 707-441-5930

QR code to the D1 Youtube page






